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VNUG Conference 

29-30 May, 2012 

 
Hello VNUG members and friends! 
 
With this teaser, it is our pleasure to welcome you to the annual VNUG Conference.  
 
Mark your calendar with the VNUG Conference that is scheduled for May 29-30 at 
Friiberghs Manor, located north of Bålsta outside Stockholm. The pre-day with 
education and golf competition will take place May 28.  
 
The education will be tentatively held in HP’s facilities in Solna outside Stockholm 
and the education subject will be decided by VNUG members. The traditional golf 
competition will be held at Friiberghs golf course.  
 
The invitation with registration information will be distributed in the middle of March. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

        
As usual you will be able take part in interesting information, meet other friendly 
participants, and of course surprises and lots of fun.  
 
On the agenda we will try to include short user presentations, where you as a user or 
together with a vendor, can share experiences from your HP NonStop environment. 
 
Please contact anyone in the VNUG board if you can contribute or if you have 
questions about the conference. 
  
Very welcome and we are looking forward to see you May 28-30, 2012. 
 
Best regards, 
    The VNUG Board 
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